
 
Catholic Schools Parramatta Diocese Ltd 

 
From the beginning of 2023, Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta will have a new 

name, Catholic Schools Parramatta Diocese Ltd. The organisation will also have a new 

governance framework. It is not expected that these changes will have an impact on the 

day-to-day operation of schools, or upon students, parents and carers, and parishes. Further 

information is available here. 

https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/about/our-leadership/board-of-directors
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